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Temporary Property Tax Levy Increase Public Hearing  February 7, 2019. 

MINUTES OF THE 
City Council Public Hearing for FY 2020-2021 Proposed Budget 

 for the City of Menan held August 19, 2020. 
 
Presiding: Chauncey T. Haight, Mayor 
 
Present:  Chauncey T. Haight, Ron Jones, Brian Storms, Amy Gahn, Troy Hanson, Matt Walker, Allyson Pettingill, and 
Danielle Andrew.    
 
Open the Public Hearing at 7:05 pm. 
 
There is discussion of the proposed budget worksheets Allyson has passed out to everyone.  She explains that all of the 
numbers are as discussed at the work meeting.  The Mayor and Council look over the pages.  Mayor Haight explains how 
the Hearing will proceed.  
 
Mayor Haight states that all those who wish to speak must sign the appropriate sheet of for, neutral, or against.   
 
Mayor Haight asked if anyone wishes to speak for the proposed FY 2020-2021 City Budget.  
 
No one speaks in favor of the proposed budget.  
 
Mayor Haight then asks if anyone wishes to speak that is neutral.   
 
Danielle Andrew states she is neutral.  
 
The Mayor then asks if there is anyone who would like to speak against the proposed FY 2020-2021 City Budget.  No one 
comes forward.   
 
Mayor Haight asks if there are any final questions.  There aren’t any. 
 
The Mayor and Council thank everyone for attending the Hearing and the input they shared with the Council. 
 
Exit the Public Hearing.   
 
Public Hearing ends at 7:15 pm. 
 
Brain Storms made a motion to accept the proposed FY 2020-2021 General, Sewer, and Garbage budgets as 
written.  Ron Jones seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 
 
Allyson states the Appropriations Bill will be at the Sept. 10, 2020 Council meeting. 
 
Ron Jones made a motion to adjourn.  Brian Storms seconded the motion. Motion passed. 
 
 
Adjourn at 7:20 pm. 
 
 
 
 
  

Allyson Pettingill, City Clerk/Treasurer  


